COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

o 88 Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURE « 19th Octobers 1938.

Dear Siry

T am in receipt of your letter of the 22nd ultimo
respecting the steamer "MURITAI" and would thank you for the
aeblon taken in this case.

The Committee have now had before them a report
of survey held by the Wellington Surveyor from June to
September, which has crossed my comrunication to you of
the 8th ultimo, and I think it well to forward herewith for
your informatlon a COpPY of this report together with one
of a letter which has today been addressed to the Surveyor
on the subjectes

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classificatlion Committeecs

AQ Js MoCoWa.n, ESQ.,

SYDNEY «
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